E.H. WELLS
STATE GEOLOGIST

STATE LAND OFFICE

OFFICE OF STATE GEOLOGIST

SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO

June 26, 1933

Mr, J. D. Hunter
Stete 0il and Gas Imspector
Cearlsbad, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Hunter:

This is in reply to your letter of
June 14th, re: TWalker 0il Corporation
bcnd.

Ko doubt, you have in your Tiles my
letter to uir. Harry alker under date of
June 17th. To date no reply has been re-
ceived. When convenient it may be well
to discuss this matter with ir. 7alker.

In view of the good condition of the
two wells, $10,000.00 may be more than is
necessary for the bond but, on the other
hand, a personal bond does not have a
premium so if Mr. Walker feels thet the
$10,000.00 is excessive, I would not par-
ticularly object to reducing the amount
somewhat. In this case, however, the
amount of the bond should apply only to
the two present wells.

Very truly yours,

E. H. Vells,
State Geologist.



